District 4 Supervisor Susan Hoek
950 Maidu Ave., Ste 200
Nevada City, CA 95950

Dear Supervisor Hoek:

It has been an honor to have had the opportunity to serve on the Penn Valley Municipal Advisory
Council (MAC). However, due to recently establishing residence in Butte County | am no longer qualified
to serve. As a result, | hereby submit my resignation, effectively opening the seat to another person
qualified to serve on the Council..

Please convey my appreciation to both the former District 4 Supervisor, Hank Weston, County Staff and
the entire Nevada County Board of Supervisors for their support of the MAC Pilot program and later
approving an ordinance to establish its existence on a more permanent basis.

Sincerely,
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Susan George





